NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

New Mexico Department of Agriculture (NMDA), Standards and Consumer Services Division
will hold a petroleum and biodiesel industry meeting along with all interested parties on
Tuesday, August 16, 2022, at 1:30 pm, MST. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the future
of biodiesel, biodiesel mandate implementation challenges, and facilitate an industry discussion
about the New Mexico biodiesel mandate. The meeting will be held both in-person and virtually.
NMDA will use the video conferencing and teleconferencing application, Zoom. With this, you
may join the meeting online or by telephone. To join via online, go to
https://nmsu.zoom.us/j/95528327992, Meeting ID: 955 2832 7992, Passcode: 538839; to join by
telephone, call (669) 444-9171, US meeting. The in-person meeting will be held at the NMDA
main office located at 3190 South Espina Street, Las Cruces, NM 88003. Petroleum and
biodiesel industry representatives, the general public, and interested parties are invited to attend
and provide input. Public comments can also be e-mailed to beces@nmda.nmsu.edu or by calling
(575) 646-1616. If you are an individual with a disability who needs a reader, amplifier,
qualified sign language interpreter, or any other form of auxiliary aid or service to attend or
participate in the meeting, please contact the Standards and Consumer Services office at

(575) 646-1616 at least one week prior to the meeting or as soon as possible. Public documents,
including the agenda and minutes, can be provided in various accessible formats.
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